
 

 

Land Administration Act 1997 

PROPOSED PARTIAL CLOSURE OF RESERVE 39939 

Notice is hereby given that the Shire of Exmouth at its latest Ordinary Council Meeting held on the 17 December 

2020, resolved to propose the partial closure of Reserve 39939, located on the corner of Reid Street and 

Patterson Way for the purposes of access and carparking, public submissions are invited prior to Council 

considering the matter further. 

A copy of the Ordinary Council Meeting minutes is available on the Shire’s website at www.exmouth.wa.gov.au. 

Public submissions regarding the above may be made in writing to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of 

Exmouth, PO Box 21, Exmouth WA 6707 or emailed to: info@exmouth.wa.gov.au and received at the Shire 

Offices no later than 4.00pm, 27 January 2021. 

CAMERON WOODS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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Land Administration Act 1997 

PROPOSED PARTIAL CLOSURE OF RESERVE 47803 

Notice is hereby given that the Shire of Exmouth at its latest Ordinary Council Meeting held on the 17 December 

2020, resolved to propose the partial closure of Reserve 47803 located on Madaffari Drive for the purposes of 

creating a residential lot, public submissions are invited prior to Council considering the matter further. 

A copy of the Ordinary Council Meeting minutes is available on the Shire’s website at www.exmouth.wa.gov.au. 

Public submissions regarding the above may be made in writing to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Exmouth, 

PO Box 21, Exmouth WA 6707 or emailed to: info@exmouth.wa.gov.au and received at the Shire Offices no later 

than 4.00pm, 27 January 2021. 

 

CAMERON WOODS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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